
  

 

 

                                                                                                                              

                                                     
 
 
 
February 2022   
 
Dear Friends, 
 
In December Tom and I made a quick trip to TWR’s Cary, NC 
office for me to participate in Strategic Initiatives and Partnership 
meetings, particularly the newly formed orality team, of which I am 
excited to be a member.  I also attended an orality awareness 
training, learning how important it is to share the Word of God with 
people living in predominately oral cultures using the most 
effective method.  Oral communication is more than just 
transferring information verbally instead of through written means, 
it involves understanding the culture and worldview of the 
audience.  It is also bringing God’s Word to places where no Bible 
exists in the local language so that the hearer understands the 
message and will come to Jesus for salvation and embrace 
biblical principles in their daily lives.  TWR is uniquely poised to do 
that through radio and by providing audio content as a companion 
ministry to missionaries working on the ground. Several days of 
additional training is planned for March.  Please pray for me as I 
attend this upcoming training session. 
 
From the sign I am standing next to in the photo we learn that 21% of Americans do not speak 
English at home.  TWR’s online ministry, TWR360, www.twr360.org, providing programming in 
over 100 languages, is as important in the US as it is elsewhere. Please join with me in praying for 
TWR360’s ministry.  
 

Please pray for Tom as he keeps busy at our church, where he 
serves as an elder, filling in for the pastor as the need arises, and is 
now also teaching the Adult Sunday School class.  
 
Your participation with us through your prayers and giving is so 
vital.  Thank you for your continued interest in TWR and in us. 
 
Blessings,  

 
Peggy and Tom Corcoran 
Home address: 
1072 Highland St., Baldwin, NY 11510 
Email pcorcoran@twr.org 
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